
From: Irv Klajman 
Sent: Monday, July 10, 2023 7:58 PM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: DDOP Pickleball Hub 
 
We wanted to join the many voices that are supporting the continuation of the construction of the 
DDOP Pickleball hub. 
 
This hub is an important facility that will support the growing pickleball community in Richmond Hill. 
Currently, the courts available are only seasonal. Indoor facilities for year round play are required. 
 
This game is unique - all ages, levels of fitness and skills can play. It fosters team work and a provides an 
additional avenue for socializing while being active. These are important for the development of 
younger people and the maintenance of older people. Dedicated facilities are instrumental in making 
this happen. 
 
Please continue with the DDOP hub. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Irv Klajman 
Patricia Klajman 
34 Mayan Ave 
Richmond Hill 
L4S 2W8 
 


